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Read-a-Thon is coming soon to Thurston!
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Thurston Elementary PTO

Join us for Read-a-Thon on April 26th!

We want to support young readers at Thurston and we need to raise money to pay for Teacher
Appreciation Week (Coffee Truck and Catered Lunch), Field Trip Buses, 5th Grade End of Year
Activities, Field Day, and the remaining Teacher Grants. Join us on April 26 from 3:10-

3:30 for a community-wide Read-a-Thon. Please bring your own book and blanket or chair to sit

on. Each grade and class will have an assigned area outside to gather and read. There is no required
donation and everyone is welcome to join. We are requesting a $10-$20 donation per family,

with a goal of raising $4,000. Any donation, of any amount, is greatly appreciated and helps

make a difference for the amazing Teachers and Students at Thurston!

We have opted to simplify and not use a fundraising platform to save time and remove platform fees. If
donating, please send cash or check (made out to Thurston PTO) in a marked envelope to the school
office with your child or use the following link to donate on PayPal. Please share our fundraiser with your
family and friends! No PayPal account is required, you can use a credit/debit card. We can also accept
donations through Zelle, using the email address thurstonptotreasurer@gmail.com as the recipient.

Use this link to donate on PayPal
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Bring a blanket and a book. We will

read together as a community from
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HANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
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We are raising money for the students

and staff at Thurston! You donation will

do toward Teacher Appreciation Week,

Field Trip Buses, and morel!
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Contact Us

pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com @https://www.aZSchooIs.org/domain/388




Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor

Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.



